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From:
Sent: 09 December 2022 19:55
To: Strategic Transport
Subject: Parking in new developments

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Green Category

CAUTION: This email originated outside the Central Bedfordshire Council network. Do NOT click on links, open attachments 
or respond unless you are sure that the email is legitimate. If you believe this to be a spam email, report it to the Service 

Desk at https://centralbedfordshire.samanage.com/catalog_items/1053685-report-received-email/service_requests/new 
 

You only have to look at the Fairfield development to see what's wrong here!  
Drive around there at night. Its horrible!  

 You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important  


